

Newsletter

Friday 24th June

We are writers project.

Unfortunately we have had a very poor response to the "We are writers!" book orders. We must sell a minimum of 30 books to be able to send them to be printed. In order to help with achieving these numbers, we have reduced the price to £6 and a new order form will be sent out next week. Those who have already paid the full £7 will be refunded their £1 if the book goes to print. If we do not have enough orders, full refunds will be given.

It is a shame that the children have put so much work into this project, for them not to see their excellent work produced in a real book.

A copy of the book is available for parents to have a look at, at Reception.

Please support our children in fulfilling their dreams to be real authors!

Reception

We have noticed that lots of children are not wearing their school shoes at the moment.

Please may we remind parents that our school uniform policy is to wear black shoes and not trainers for school.

Also, this week is the last week for busy bags.

Class 3

We are all really looking forward to visiting Auckland Castle next Tuesday to showcase our new skills in the *Britain Through the Decades* event. We hope to see lots of parents and carers there!

Class 5

Class 5 have had a very enjoyable curriculum week visiting Bishop Barrington, St. John's and King James' comprehensive schools. The children have behaved exceptionally well and have impressed their future teachers. Well done, we are proud of you!

Class 2

What time is it?

Class 2 have been learning to tell the time this week. Ask your child regularly, over the weekend, to tell you the time. Use language o'clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past.

Class 4

Class 4 would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who helped us to raise a massive £61 from our cake sale last Friday! Can we remind parents that next Thursday (30th June) will be our last trip to Forest Schools, can all children please remember to bring suitable clothing and footwear on the day!

Class 6

Our frog spawn has now matured into froglets. We left them overnight with a stick to crawl out of their tank and

head towards the river. Well done to the children for looking after them so well and saving some frogspawn from a dried up pond.

